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20th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am sorry to have to inform you that it will be necessary for the school to remain 
closed tomorrow, Friday 21st January, due to the ongoing issue with the heating 
system, which means that the building is below the acceptable temperature for 
occupation. 
 
We have managed to identify the issue, and have specialists working to restore the 
water and the pressure to the heating system.  I am therefore confident that we will 
be able to re-open on Monday 24th January. 
 
All students will continue to be taught all lessons, including mentor time, via their 
Google classrooms tomorrow.  We will endeavour to make as many of these as 
possible “live lessons”. 
 
You can find the link to access these on our website: 
www.ormistonriversacademy.co.uk, then go to: Quick Links, and then to: Google 
Workspace.  You may also find the following information helpful: 
https://ormistonriversacademy.co.uk/curriculum/parent-workshop 
 
You can also access your child’s timetable via Go4Schools. 
 
If you have difficulties in accessing the Google classroom, or have forgotten 
password details, please email: ODFS@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk, and support 
will be provided as soon as possible. 
 
I am sure you will appreciate that the decision to close the school is not one that is 
ever taken lightly, and has been carefully considered in consultation with the Local 
Authority and Ormiston Academies Trust.  I would like to thank you, once again, for 
your understanding and support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ms. Jo Williams 
Principal 
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